December 16, 2019

Marathon County Public Library
Board of Trustees

300 North First Street

Wausau, Wl 54403

Dear Marathon County Public Library Board of Trustees,

On behalf of the WVLS Board of Trustees and staff, | want to thank you for today’s opportunity to introduce
WVLS to the MCPL Board and to reinforce the reasons why this system is best suited to support MCPL in
providing the best service possible to Marathon County residents. We look forward to continuing this dialog
and helping to ascertain what works best for this Board and MCPL staff.

For your review, attached is a copy of today’s presentation and additional information about the Wisconsin
Valley Library Service. You will notice this packet also includes copies of documents WVLS has shared with
the MCPL Board and our membership, and recent correspondence of MCPL, WVLS, and area libraries
regarding the MCPL investigation of migrating to another system. We hope you find this collection of
information helpful. '

If additional information would be helpful, please let me know. WVLS is here to help.
Warmest regards,
\y7 . Q/ ‘

Marla Sé‘bhafski, Director
WISCONSIN VALLEY LIBRARY SERVICE

Wisconsin Vallevy Library. Service
300 N. First Street - Wausau, W1 54403 - www.wvls.org




